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In Golden Book  

This Week 
Class 1 

Kajus & Elliot 
 

Class 2 
Dawid & Noah 

 
Class 3 

Jeremiah & Claudia 

 

Class 4 
Lacie & Toby 

 

Class 5 
Harley & Oliwia 

 

Class 6 
Alec & Kaya 

 

Nursery 
Orion, Christian, 

Maddison & Adelina 
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On Tuesday the Nursery children enjoyed a visit from the ‘Farm on 
Wheels’. They had lots of fun seeing different animals and finding out 
about them.  
It has been really good this week to see so many children taking part 

in after school clubs. All the clubs have been really popular so we hope to be able 
to offer more next term.  

Bikes & scooters 
We have had a number of 

children and adults riding bikes 
and scooters on the school site. 

Please can you make sure 
children get off their bikes and scooters as 
they enter the site. Please can adults also 
make sure they get off bikes and scooters 

before entering the school site. 

Adults must accompany children to put 

their bike or scooter in the shelter—
please do not send children on their own.  
Any bikes or scooters left in the shelters at 

the end of term will be disposed of.  

Breakfast 

Club   
7:45—8:45       
£2 per day 

  
More information from the office.  

 

Attendance 
Whole School– 96.37% 
Class 1— 97.98% 
Class 2— 98.35% 
Class 3— 96.50% 
Class 4— 96.41% 
Class 5— 93.87% 
Class 6— 95.12% 
2s Nursery— 51.96% 
3s Nursery— 77.56% 
 

Lates - 9 
 

Lost learning =  
4hr  14mins 

Early Bird -Class 5 

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 
looking for people 

who can express how 
they feel when 
change happens 

Testing 
The lateral flow 

test kits in Telford 
& Wrekin (for 
people feeling well, with no 

coronavirus symptoms) can be 
accessed from any testing site (the 

nearest is Donnington Wood 
Bowling Club, School Road). 

Anyone with main 

coronavirus symptoms is 

advised to book a test 

immediately at one of the 

We need a Lunchtime 

Supervisor 
11:50—1:05 every day 

(temporary for 1 year, term time only) 
 

Please email or ask in the office for more 
details. No experience required 

 

Nursery  
 

15 hour places are available in Nursery for 
eligible 2,3 and 4 year olds.  

 

We are also offering 30 hours free 
childcare for eligible 3 and 4 year olds in 

nursery. 
 

Please contact the school office for more 
information if you think you may be 

eligible (working 16 hours or more each 
week).  

In the much warmer (but 
still unpredictable) 

weather please make 
sure your child has a 

jumper / cardigan and a sun hat in 

school or nursery every day. 
Even with the sun out, the play 

areas can be quite cool and windy. 

We will provide water to drink 

through the day. Sun cream can 

be applied at home before 

children come to school or 

nursery and does not need to be 

reapplied during the day. School 
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Parking 
To help keep 

pupils and 

parents safe 

on the school site we 

request that you do 

not drive onto the 

school site at the start 

or end of the day or 

nursery session. 

Please do not park in 

the Children’s Centre 

car park. 
Disabled parking spaces 
are available in the car 
park by the Nursery 

entrance and the 
Children’s Centre car 

park. If you need to use 
one of these spaces please 
talk to the school office to 

request a permit and 
make sure you also 

Water 

Bottles 
Please make 

sure your child 
has a water 

bottle in school 
everyday. If 

your child has a different 
drink for lunchtime then 
please put this in their 
lunch box. Water is 

available for all children 
in the hall at lunchtime. 

PE in school 
Children in school must 

wear school uniform 
everyday and have their 
PE kit in school all week. 

Reception 
PE on Monday & Friday 

Year 1 
PE on Wednesday & 

Friday 
Year 2 

PE on Tuesday & Friday 


